From:
 30 January 2021 14:23

 To:
 McClue, Jonathan; Planning

 Subject:
 Application 2021/0025/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir,

I cannot believe that Essential living has made the above proposal to change the affordable housing with private rentals. THAT was the whole benefit of the original application. Many people predicted that this would be exactly what Essential Living would do and then here they have which would seem to me to be a simple money making ploy. I have lived and worked in the Swiss Cottage area for my entire career. While I understand we need development and new housing, the people of Camden expect that affordable housing be rightly included in this as a partner to development. Sincerely,

John O'Toole

In accordance with The Companies (Registrar, Languages and Trading Disclosures) Regulations 2006: * Registered name: The American School in London Educational Trust Limited * Registered number: 784923 * Place of registration: England * Registered office address: One Waverley Place, London, NW8 0NP